
The staff of the Mobile Housing Board               

Housing Choice Voucher Program   

appreciates our landlords! 

To show our appreciation, please                                 
stop by our office located at 

1517 Plaza Drive 
 Mobile, Alabama 36605 

 
 

Friday, January 18, 2019   
8:30 am – 4:00 pm 

 
 
 

Light Refreshments Served  
Receive a Special Gift! 

 

          
          SEE YOU SOON! 

R E M I N D E R  
If you have not registered for the landlord portal or need assistance, 

this will be the perfect time to register and ask questions. 
 

 


